. Relocation of PNB NAIA-3

Arrival Area Branch
Date Published: Septemberl/,2025

Please be advised that, starting September
29, 2025 (Monday), PNB NAIA-3 Arrival

Area Branch willmove to anewlocation:

T3L1-103, Levell, Arrival Area Lobby
(adjacentto Uncle John’s)
NAIA Terminal 3 Complex
Barangay 183, Pasay City

The branch personnellook forward to serving

you at our new location.

Thank you.

Deposits are insured by PDIC up to P1Million per depositor

if you need further assistance, please contact PNB Customer Care at
customercare@pnb.com.ph or call (02) 8573 8888.

Philippine National Bank (PNB) is regulated by the Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas
https://www.bsp.gov.ph
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